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NOTIFICATION 

Addendum 

The following communication, dated 29 June 2017, is being circulated at the request of the 

delegation of the Philippines.  

 
_______________ 

 
 
The Philippines' Department of Trade and Industry – Bureau of Philippine Standards (DTI – BPS) 
amends the draft Department Administrative Order (DAO) on The New Rules and Regulations 

Concerning the Product Safety Certification Scheme of the Bureau of Philippine Standards (BPS) 
(15 pages, in English) previously notified under the WTO TBT Notification Code: G/TBT/N/PHL/190. 

  

Comments on the draft DAO can be sent to the DTI - BPS through email address bps@dti.gov.ph. 

  

The full text is available in English and can be accessed at: 

http://bps.dti.gov.ph/index.php?option=com_docman&task=cat_view&gid=191&Itemid=104 

  

Further information may be requested from: 

Bureau of Philippine Standards 

Department of Trade and Industry 

361 Sen. Gil J. Puyat Avenue 

Makati City, Metro Manila, Philippines 

E-mail: bps@dti.gov.ph 

Telephone No.: (632) 751-4700 

Fax: (632) 751-4706 

Website: www.bps.dti.gov.ph 
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